Honorable Council City of Newark, Ohio January 10, 2012

The Economic Development Committee met January 9, 2012, in Council Chambers following the Safety Committee meeting. These members were present:

Rhonda Loomis, Chair Marc D. Guthrie Doug Marmie
Bill Cost Jr.

Ryan T. Bubb, substitute for Jeff Rath

We wish to report:

Rental registration was discussed.

Setting up an ad-hoc committee, or working committee, comprised of citizens was suggested to include homeowners, renters, and landlords. It would consist of a chair, co-chair and no more than six additional members but not less than three. It would meet, take minutes, provide updates to this committee monthly beginning in March with a targeted completion date for full committee review in September 2012. Council members, in particular committee members may attend. Ms. Loomis will work with the Water Department to provide date that the GIS Tec can place into a map for use by the committee.

Rhonda Loomis Chair